
 

Queen Lane Apartment Building Implosion 
Comfort Center Fact Sheet 

 
1. Where is the comfort center? 
The comfort center will be located at Cook-Wissahickon Elementary School at 201 
E. Salaignac Street (the corner of Salaignac and Righter Streets). 
 
2. When is it open? 
The comfort center will open at 5:00 a.m. on Saturday, September 13. 
 
3. How can I get there? 
Parking at the comfort center is limited. Shuttle buses will pick up residents from 
a) 245 W. Queen Lane and b) the corner of Penn and Priscilla Streets starting at 5 
a.m. Please fill out your evacuation zone survey so we may assist you.   
 
4. What should I bring to the comfort center? 
Please bring: 
 

 
Copies of Identification 

 

 
 

Personal Care Items: 
Toothbrush, Toothpaste, 
Feminine Products, Hand 

Sanitizer 
 

 
Clothing 

 

 
 

Cell Phone 

 
 

Medication 
 

 
Special Care Items: 

Diapers, Formula, Toys for 
Kids, Baby Wipes 

 
 



5. What will be available at the comfort center? 
• Refreshments 
• Restrooms 

 
6. Can I bring my pet? 
Yes, please bring your pet with you if you are going to the comfort center. A 
separate area at the comfort center will be available for pets. You should bring: 
 

 
 
Note: If you have a larger dog that does not fit in a pet carrier, make sure the dog 
is on a leash.  
 
When you will be able to return home: 
The Philadelphia Police Department and the Philadelphia Department of Public 
Health’s Air Management Services will determine when it is safe for you to return 
home. 
 
Once the all clear is given, residents staying at the comfort center can take shuttle 
buses back to the pick-up locations. 
 

For more information, please call the 
Queen Lane Implosion Hotline: 

 
(215) 684-3001 


